w Outlook

Supplemental Football Coach

From Ryan Hopkins <Ryan@hopalongit.com>
Date Mon 4/14/2025 2:50 PM
To  Ken Tharman <ktharman@nvhuskies.org>

I am interested in filling the supplemental football coaching position if it is still available.

Ryan Hopkins

Owner, Hop-A-Long I.T. Services LLC
785-874-8258
www.hopalongit.com



